
Local Government Impact

LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 82ND LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 28, 2011

TO: Honorable Eddie Lucio Jr., Chair, Senate Committee on International Relations & Trade 

FROM: John S O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB1254 by Pickett (Relating to consideration of the consolidation of school district 
employment of peace officers and security personnel in certain counties.), As Engrossed

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated. 

There may be some administrative costs to affected school districts to conduct discussions, gather and 
review information, and develop and submit a report to the commissioner of education.

Source Agencies: 701 Central Education Agency

LBB Staff: JOB, KM, JGM, RBl, SD, LXH
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